
 

CENTENNIAL 
EDGENUITY INCOMPLETE 
SESSION 
It’s Time to Finish What You’ve Started! 

Students, we are approaching the finish line of this semester. We want 

you to successfully cross it by finishing your incomplete coursework. 

Therefore, CHS is hosting a Saturday session for students enrolled in 

our in-house Centennial Spring 2020 Incomplete courses. The session 

will be held this Saturday, December 5, 2020. It will take place in the 

auditorium, begin promptly at 9:00 am and end at 1:00 pm.  

An email will be sent to each student enrolled in the Centennial Spring 

2020 Incomplete courses. Please CHECK YOUR @FCSTU.ORG 

EMAIL! Also, email Mrs. Hollaway at veala@fultonschools.org to confirm 

that you will attend. 

 

Saturday Session  

12/5/2020 

____ 

CHS Auditorium     

9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

____ 

Bring your fully 

charged device! 

____ 

Be prepared to work 

diligently. We will be here 

to support you! 

____ 

You can do it! 

CONTACT 

Mrs. Hollaway 
veala@fultonschools.org 

470-473-1810 
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